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ALSO ADMITTED IN ARIZONA 

ATTORNEY AT LAW 

236 MONTEZUMA 

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87501 
TELEPHONE (505) 982-4287 

TELEFAX (505) 986-8349 

Mr. William J. LeMay 
Chairman 
New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission 
P.O. Box 2088 
Santa Fe, NM 87504-2088 

September 22, 1993 

Re: Application of Pronghorn SWD System for Salt Water Disposal 
Case No. 10693 De Novo 

Dear Mr. LeMay: 

On behalf of Pronghorn SWD System, I wish to clarify a matter raised by Mr. 
Stovall's September 16, 1993 letter to you regarding the applicant's request for an 
indefinite continuance of the above matter. Mr. Stovall indicates that the NMOCD 
and the State Engineer's Office have no objection to the continuance. While we 
appreciate the concurrence of the State Engineer in our request, the State Engineer 
Office was not a party to the case before the Examiner, [Tr. P. 7, lines 16-19; P. 8, 
lines 21-22; P. 221-223; ] and, therefore, it does not have standing to take a position 
one way or the other on the continuance, or any other matter which may come before 
the Commission in this case. 
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